AGERN

12 May 2015

Deputy General Manager

Infrastructure & Transport - Access & Pricing Branch ACCC
GPO Box 520

MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Email: transport@accc.gov.au

Re: ACCC draft determination on Newcastle wheat port exemptions

AGEA supports the draft determination by ACCC that both NAT and Qube be exempt service
providers under the Port Terminal Access Code.

AGEA believes that the exemptions will assist to promote competition, flexibility and supply chain
efficiencies.

Regards
F SN

Rosemary Richards
Executive Officer

Australian Grain Exporters Association
PO Box R1826 Royal Exchange NSW 1225
T 612 9427 6999 E agea@agea.com.au



